
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Southville Red Cross Youth Hosts Another 
Successful Blood Donation Drive for AY 2024-2025 

The Southville International School and Colleges (SISC) - Red Cross Youth (RCY) 
Organization, in partnership with the SISC Medical Team, Southville for Others (SFO), 
and the Philippine Red Cross - Muntinlupa Chapter, successfully held a Blood Donation 
Drive on February 19, 2025, at the Lux Hall. The initiative aimed to address the constant 
need for blood supply and contribute to saving lives within the community. Recognizing 
the critical role of blood donation in emergency situations and various medical 
treatments, the SISC-RCY spearheaded this drive to encourage voluntary blood 
donations among students, faculty, staff, and the wider community. 

The event saw a commendable turnout, with numerous individuals stepping forward to 
donate. The collaborative efforts of all participating organizations ensured a smooth and 
efficient process, adhering to strict safety and hygiene protocols. The collected blood 
bags will significantly aid the Philippine Red Cross in meeting the demands of local 
hospitals and patients in need. A total of 38 bags of blood were collected, exceeding 
initial expectations and demonstrating the strong spirit of volunteerism within the SISC 
community. This successful blood donation drive underscores SISC's commitment to 
social responsibility and its dedication to fostering a culture of compassion and service. 
The SISC-RCY extends its gratitude to all donors, volunteers, and partner organizations 
for their invaluable contributions to this life-saving endeavor. 











 

 

 
 


